Balboa Residential Parking Permit Program
Advisory Ballot to the City Council

Dear Resident, Property Owner, and Mooring Area C Permit Holder:

The City has been working toward the possible implementation of an overnight
resident parking permit program in the area between Island Avenue and Adams
Streets on the Balboa Peninsula. The program under consideration is in response
to resident requests to reduce non-resident spill over parking from commercial and

boating uses located in Balboa Village to the east.

The City is providing this advisory ballot to gauge support for the proposed permit
program. This ballot has been sent to all residents of the area (including renters),
property owners, and Mooring Area C Permit Holders within the affected area.
Please refer to the map on the reverse of this letter and the enclosed advisory
ballot. Please carefully review the information on the ballot and return the
completed ballot in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope by Friday,
July 13, 2018. The program is subject to change based upon outcome of this
balloting. The ballot has a suggestion line for you to include additional ideas.
Please note that suggestions for program changes will not affect the voting results.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by phone or email.

Thank you for your assistance

James Campbell, Deputy Director

Community Development Department
City of Newport Beach

949-644-3210 | Jcampbell@newportbeachca.gov




